

Do you have a suggestion to help improve **your**

America's Boating Club® of Cape Fear™

There are 3 ways to submit your suggestions:

- 1. Send your ideas to: commander@capefearsailandpowersquadron.org
- 2. Contact an Executive Committee member by phone, text, email, or talk with them at a meeting.
- 3. You may also write your suggestions and place them in the Suggestion Lighthouse at regular Membership Meetings. You can even use the form provided below.

All your bright ideas and suggestions are welcome AND appreciated.

Think about how you might want to change and improve:

- ➤ Meetings speakers, locations, activities
- Cruises locations, dates, special events
- Social Gatherings places to visit, things to do
- Education more classes, more seminars, etc.
- Public Relations advertising, shows, ways to get the word out





Send your bright ideas to:

commander@capefearsailandpowersquadron.org





%		
	I wish we would:	Do more of Do less of
Details:		StartStop
Member name (optional)		